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Comments: Hello USFS,

 

I live in Missoula and have been visiting Holland Lake Lodge as a guest for nearly 15 years.  I strongly support

this Master Development Plan.  

Here are my reasons:

The Lodge is old and in need of repair, restoration, and improvements.  The cabins are rustic and frankly

impossible to reserve, as they book so far in advance.  The place is next to impossible to get into for lunch and

dinner.  They've struggled with adequate staffing numbers for many years.

To my knowledge, POWDR seems like a good company with standards that seek to preserve the Lodge and

improve the existing permit infrastructure.  I like that they want to increase guest capacity.  It would be great to be

able to get a cabin there in the future!  I saw the bunkies and the Bob Marshall Lodge and think it the plans look

great.  I also think it's wonderful that we could come and patronize in the winter. I like that POWDR seeks to

expand dining operations.  It's essential that they have employee housing so please require it.  Overall, this

improvement plan and the investment they're willing to make will allow my children and grandchildren to enjoy the

Lodge for many years to come.  Thank you.  


